
June 28, 2020





Susan Stetzer 
Manhattan Community Board 3 
59 East 4th Street, 
New York, NY 10003 

Dear Susan Stetzer 

HELBRAUN II LEVEY 

RE: HAKKA CUISINE LLC 

11 DIVISION STREET 

NEWYORK,NY 10002 

June 28, 2020 

I am writing to you on behalf ofmy client in the subject of this letter. These applicants will be occupying space at 

the above address where they intend to operate a Cantonese restaurant. 

Our client's intention is to apply to the New York State Liquor Authority for a/an on-premise liquor license. 

As you are aware, part of the licensing process requires that the Local Municipality or Community Board 

be notified to be given an opportunity to comment on the application. Please consider this letter notification of our 

intent to apply to the New York State Liquor Authority for the above referenced license. 

Please forward any meeting notification information and/or documentation requirements to Jake Trissler 

in our Licensing Department, at the address indicated in my letterhead below, or to jake.trissler@helbraunlevey.com. 

Sincerely, 

helbraunlevey.com 

110 William Street, Suite 1410 

New York, NY 10038 

212-219-1193


